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North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting
TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Members and Interested Industry Participants

FROM: 
Jonathan Booe, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:

NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant Request for Formal Comments – Due August 10, 2012
DATE:

July 10, 2012
Dear Wholesale Electric Quadrant Members and Interested Industry Participants, 
The WEQ PKI Subcommittee voted the recommendation below out of subcommittee on Monday, July 9, 2012. An industry comment period begins today, July 10, 2012 and ends at the close of business on August 10, 2012 for the following Wholesale Electric Quadrant recommendation that is posted on the NAESB web site:
	Recommendation:

	2012 Wholesale Electric Annual Plan Item No. 4.c.i-ii/R11014/R11015 (Part 2) – Develop modifications for WEQ-012 as needed to reflect current market conditions (Authorized Certification Authority Standard and Credentialing Practice (R11014). Technology Review and Upgrade for NAESB Public Key Infrastructure Standard WEQ-012 (R11015))
Redline Recommendation: http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/weq_2012_api_4ci-ii_r11014_r11015_part2_rec_redline.doc
   Clean Recommendation: http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/weq_2012_api_4ci-ii_r11014_r11015_part2_rec_clean.doc


All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB, are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The Wholesale Electric Quadrant Executive Committee will review the recommendation and comments during the next scheduled meeting following the end of the comment period and consider the recommendation for vote. This meeting is open, and we encourage those who submit comments to attend.   
All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on August 10, 2012 will be posted on the Request and Standards Activity Applicable to Wholesale Electric Quadrant page:  http://naesb.org/weq_request.asp and forwarded to the Wholesale Electric Quadrant Executive Committee members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendation, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.
Best Regards,
Jonathan Booe
cc:  Rae McQuade, President
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